
 Hey Flyers, we WON! 

 We are so proud to announce that the National PTA has recognized us 
 as a 2022-2024 School of Excellence! We have achieved this honor for 
 our accomplishments in building a strong, effective family-school 
 partnership that is enriching the educational experience and overall 
 well-being for all students. Franklin Elementary STEAM Magnet and 
 Franklin Elementary PTA are one of a select group of PTAs and 
 schools—fewer than 400 nationwide!—to be recognized with the 
 designation. This is our THIRD School of Excellence win since 2019, a 
 fact that speaks to our continued commitment to strengthen Franklin’s 
 school community through advocacy, programming and engagement 
 opportunities. 

 We couldn’t have earned this designation without the help of everyone in 
 our school community. Thank you to the families that filled out our 
 surveys, the staff, volunteers and our community partners that worked 
 with us on our programming and advocacy, and the teachers and 
 administrators who worked with us to honor and implement the National 
 PTA’s Six National Standards for Family-School Partnerships 
 (  https://www.pta.org/.../run.../family-school-partnerships  ). We’d also like 
 to thank Franklin’s students, who consistently embrace our programs 
 and messages about community building with joy and enthusiasm. 

 We look forward to celebrating this win more over the course of the 
 school year, while continuing the important work of building and 
 strengthening a welcoming, inclusive, engaged school community. Keep 
 your eyes out for our School of Excellence Winners banner, which will be 
 on display at the school within the next week or so, and thanks again for 
 your continued support of our PTA! 
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